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ERRATUM TO ORDER 01 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Request of Puget Sound Energy Pursuant to WAC 480-93-020 for 

Approval to Operate New Piping at a Maximum Allowable Operating Pressure of 960 

Pounds per Square Inch Gauge within 500 Feet of an Existing Structure Not Owned by 

Puget Sound Energy 

Docket PG-161272 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On March 16, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 01, Order Approving Request (Order 01) in Docket PG-161272. It came to the 

Commission’s attention that Order 01 contained an error. This erratum notes and corrects the 

following error: 

 

Condition C in paragraph 5 of Order 01 incorrectly includes two references to “radiograph 

inspections.” The correct reference is to “non-destructive testing.”  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary  


